
Fishers Utilities 

Self-Service

Paperless Instructions

Visit: fishers.in.us/utilities and click on "Billing & Payments"

Click on "Log In" and enter your account credentials

(email and password). 

On the left-hand side bar, click on "Sewer & Stormwater

Utilities"



Click the blue hyperlink titled, "Bill Delivery Preferences".

Change Delivery Preference in the drop down menu from

"Mail" to "Email" and add your preferred email address

then click "update". 



Once this is updated this will reflect Email as your new

Delivery Preference and your next bill should come to the

email you provided. It may take one extra bill cycle to

take effect. 

Then repeat the above steps for your other account

(sewer or stormwater), to update your Delivery

Preference for each bill separately.

You'll want to ensure that DoNotReply@fishers.in.us          

 is listed as a safe sender for your email inbox to keep this

bill from going to your spam/junk folder. 

mailto:DoNotReply@fishers.in.us

